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November 14, 2008

To: All Staff

From: Malissa Mootoo

Re: Town Hall Meeting Notes

On Monday, November 10th we had our first CASA Town Hall Meeting for the 2008-2009 school year!  Our attendance was strong at 19 members—thank you to all that were able to attend.  Several CASA members could not attend but were still able to share ideas and concerns with me throughout the week which is appreciated.  Our first Town Hall Meeting was a success because it was productive and members tried to focus our discussion on intervention.  

Fortunately Diane took notes to share with the community which are attached.  There were many suggestions and now we must create a plan of action to determine next steps.  Some of these issues will be dealt with on an administrative level, while others will go through the Character Education Committee and/or the Cabinet.  In the interim, I continue to ask for your patience, thoughts and ideas.  We must all keep in mind that deliberate change and improvement relies on our collective minds moving towards a common goal and it takes time.

The following bullets outline some immediate steps that will be or have been taken:

· Words of Wisdom (WoW) packets will be distributed by Monday, November 17th and will include a new ending.

· A Survey Monkey will be created and distributed by November 20th.

· Voluntary CASA Town Hall Meetings will take place every second Monday except in April.

· A new schedule for one-to-ones and one-to-twos will be created and will include make-ups.

· Uniform detention has ceased and on Monday, November 17th teacher will receive yellow CASA cash for uniform and attendance use only.

· CEC will revisit the mentoring program and review the results from the online survey.

As usual, your feedback and comments are always welcomed and wanted.
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